The Harbor and Waterfront Advisory Committee Meeting
Virtual Meeting Minutes
Wednesday, June 8, 2022
7:00 pm

Attending in the second floor conference room at the police Station:

Jackson Schultz, Alan Van Arsdale, Ted Dooley, Steve Speranza, Amy Powell, UIf
Westhoven, Whisky, Scott McBurney and Jay Borkland.

Also attending through Zoom: John McAllister from McAllister Engineering and
Alan Van Arsdale.

1) Committee reviewed and unanimously approve the 5/5/22 Minutes.

2) Jackson reported that the town did not receive the National Fish and
Wildlife Foundation (NFWF) grant but was successful in getting the
Seaport Economic Council (SEC) grant extended to 1/31/23.

3) Jackson, Jay, John McAllister and Rich Baldwin from McAllister
Engineering met with members of the Fishermen’s Alliance Wednesday
June 1 in the first-floor conference room at Town Hall. The meeting
ended with their understanding of our concerns and they will compose a
second letter with that in mind.

4) John McAllister will be setting up a zoom meeting with HWAC and
representatives from ECOncrete Tech Ltd. to discuss their product and
how it may help us with the Living Reef. There will be more to report at
our next meeting.

5) There was discussion of the Google Earth slides sent to the committee
showing how the eel grass bed has changes month to month and year to
year. The mapping of the eel grass is scheduled to begin late this month,
weather and sea conditions pending. The company hired to do the
mapping is Megalodon Environmental. LLC.

6) There was no community input and the meeting adjourned.



